MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Tim Dempsey, Chair

Chapel Hill Planning Board

SUBJECT:

Recommendation for Vacant Planning Board Seat

DATE:

January 26, 2004

On January 20, 2004 the Planning Board reviewed candidate applications for the Planning Board. The review process included asking candidates to come to our January 20 meeting and to make a brief presentation on their background and reasons for interest in serving on the Planning Board. Several candidates did so. After discussion, the Planning Board voted on the recommendation for the vacant seat.

The Planning Board recommends the following applicants (the number of votes is indicated in parentheses):

- Donna Bell (3 votes)
- Gene Pease (2 votes)
- Gary Barnes (1 vote)
- Rudy Juliano (1 vote)

Seven members of the Board were present and voted.